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26t October 2007 Our Ref: 35165

Mr. Dermot Byrne

Chief Executive

EirGrid

27 Lower Fitzwilliam Street
Dublin 2

Re. Statement of Charges
Dear Dermot,

I am writing to you regarding EirGrid’s submission on 25% October of the
Statement of Charges for use of the transmission system, applicable from 1st
November 2007 to 30th September 2008.

Following a period of consultation, on 19% October the Commission
published its determination of the allowed transmission revenue for 2008
and associated tariffs.

The tariffs included in the Statement of Charges have been derived by
EirGrid in accordance with the revenue and tariffs allowed by the
Commission in this determination. Accordingly the Commission hereby
approves the Statement of Charges, pursuant to Section 36 of the Electricity
Regulation Act, 1999.

This Statement may need to be subsequently amended following the
introduction of all-island transmission use of system tariffs for generators in
2008.

Yours sincerely,
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Michael G. Tutty
Commissioner
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